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More Materials from IQOS 3 MRTP Application 
Posted, Comment Deadline Extended
FDA recently received a request to extend the comment period on Philip Morris Products S.A.’s 
(PMPSA) modified risk tobacco product (MRTP) application for the IQOS 3 System Holder & 
Charger to provide time for the public to review application materials that were not previously 
posted.

FDA has decided to grant the request and, in accordance with applicable laws, will make 
these materials publicly available on the application webpage after the materials are redacted. 
Public comments on these materials should be submitted to FDA-2021-N-0408-0001. At this 
time, there is no deadline for public comments. 

Please sign up to receive email alerts when materials from any MRTP application under 
scientific review have been posted or check our PMPSA MRTP application webpage regularly 
for updates specific to those application.
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